

## Rich Velasquez Youth Sports Equipment Foundation

47 St Catherine Street Laconia, NH 03246 603-520-4680 rvysef@gmail.com



April 7, 2011

Dear Friend,

The Rich Velasquez Youth Sports Equipment Foundation (RVYSEF) was founded in 2008 after the untimely death of Rich Velasquez. Rich was an outstanding member of the Lakes Region community and devoted countless hours to youth sports, as a father, coach, and umpire. He was involved in many youth sports leagues and enjoyed different sporting activities. He believed children should never be restricted from playing due to a lack of the proper equipment, and he personally sponsored many children. His vision and dedication inspired his family and friends to carry on his legacy with the inception of this needed foundation.

The mission of the Rich Velasquez Youth Sports Equipment Foundation is to assist in providing sports equipment to children and youth of needy families in the Greater Lakes Region community, in an effort to ensure that every child has the opportunity to participate in community sports regardless of financial circumstances.

In 2011, we hope that we will be able to support the many requests from the needy children that RVYSEF receives. As we continue to grow and families become acquainted with our services, demands for those services will grow. Additionally, we are attempting to expand throughout the Lakes Region and are also reaching into other sporting activities.

On June 20<sup>th</sup>, 2011, we are hosting a golf tournament at Pheasant Ridge Golf Club, in Gilford NH. We are searching for corporate sponsors for each of the 18 holes. Each participant in the tournament will receive a welcome bag that I hope the corporate sponsors will help fill by having items or offers to help market their businesses. To sponsor a hole, the fee is \$150. To sponsor a team of 4, the fee is \$400. If you decide to do both then the fee would be just \$500, giving you a discount of \$50.

In an effort to sponsor as many children in the Lakes Region as possible, we also will be holding a raffle of local items. Whether it is by sponsoring a hole, donating an item for us to raffle, or entering a team, I hope you can help us keep Rich's dream alive by reaching as many needy youth as possible.

We thank you in advance for any donation or support that you may give us for this very worthy cause. To Donate please call Jack Batchelder at 520-4680, or email at rvysef@gmail.com. Donations may also be sent to:

The RVYSEF Foundation 47 St. Catherine Street Laconia, NH 03246

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Sincerely,

Jack Batchelder,
President RVYSEF